
Finance Director/Treasurer
Harrison, Wisconsin

Harrison is located on the scenic northeast shores of Lake Winnebago, incorporating a 
satisfying blend of urban and rural settings. It is located east of the City of Appleton and 
28 miles southwest of the City of Green Bay.  The Village of Harrison encompasses 
approximately 32 sq. miles and has a population of 15,090.

The Village is governed by a board consisting of a President and six Trustees elected for 
two-year terms. The Village Manager is appointed by the Village Board (by Charter 
Ordinance) for an indefinite term to serve as the Chief Administrative Officer of the 
Village.  

The Village is seeking a technically skilled and collaborative professional capable of 
managing fiscal activities and working alongside department managers to identify 
opportunities for improvement. The Village of Harrison has a bond rating of Aa1 from 
Moody’s Investor Services and has an operational expenditure budget of $15 million and a 
general fund budget of $5 million. The Village has six tax increment districts.

The newly created Finance Director position will perform the statutory duties of Finance 
Director/Village Treasurer as provided in Wisconsin Statutes 61.26 and administer 
accounting and financial management functions, policies and procedures, and oversee and 
manage the Village of Harrison’s financial position, including stormwater and sewer and 
water utilities.  The work is performed under the direction of the Village Manager.   

The starting salary for this position is $100,000+ depending on qualifications and 
experience. The village offers an excellent benefits package that includes health, dental 
and vision, ample PTO, holiday pay, and participation in the Wisconsin Retirement System. 

Candidates interested in applying for the position should submit a resume, cover letter, 
and contact information for five work-related references to rvangompel@harrison-wi.org. 
Position is open until filled, so apply soon.

The Village of Harrison is an equal-opportunity employer. Additional information 
about the Village of Harrison, the recruitment profile and description can be found on 
the Village’s website: http://www.harrison-wi.org.


